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Telegrams : Lloydsreg%er Kiel Telephone: No. 4 12 30

N19
Clasghzﬂ \
s L 24th June, 1955

Dear Sir, "NEOTHAUMA"

With reference to your letter of 18th inst. to Oslo Surveyors, copy to
Kiel, we have to inform you that this ship has arrived here for conversion
to an ore carrier.

Supervision of the work is to be carried out by the surveyors to Det
Norske Veritas who it is understood have approved the-plans™of), the conversion.

No plans have been submitted for approval to Lloyd's Register of
Shipping.

\he Secretary, ours faithfullyy,
London

HMLEG %Ké&
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